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Standard-Setting Advisory 
Committee
Committee Charge
Monitor and objectively evaluate processes of 
standard setters on behalf of NASBA and the 
Boards of Accountancy, recommending 
improvements when warranted.  Proactively 
advise Boards and NASBA leadership regarding 
these activities.

Projects
• Identify best practices in standard setting
• Explore communication opportunities 

with State Boards regarding standards 
and standard-setting process

• Stay abreast of disruptive 
trends/emerging issues in the profession



“The relevancy of the accounting profession 
in the next decade will be largely impacted 
by how capable we are at visualizing and 
harnessing the potential benefits of new 

technology and how willing we are to make 
the changes necessary to take advantage 
of the enhanced technology of tomorrow.”

David A. Vaudt
Chairman of the Governmental Accounting Standards Board

NASBA Chair 2003-2004



“All of this change related to technology and 
artificial intelligence will affect small firms and 

require close monitoring.  With resources 
limited for small firms, it could affect their 
abilities to audit clients and thus further 

diminish the pool of auditors available to 
provide services to smaller clients in an 

economical manner.”

Janice Gray
Chair of NASBA
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